Gaudette, Angela

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 2:19 PM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Against the demolition of 2502 Park View Drive

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello-

My name is Jonathan Skaggs and | live near the house at 2502 Park View Drive. | wanted to put in my two cents regarding the
proposed demolition of this house. It is my understanding that this house was a model house for the Air-Conditioned Village,
which is a great piece of history. | think this house should be considered a historical landmark.

Thanks!

-Jonathan
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